Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] Notice of Withdrawal of 14B NCAC 19B .0107- Victim Notification for Kits Collected
Prior to October 1, 2018

From: McDonald, Margaret <Margaret.McDonald@ncdps.gov>

Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 5:22 PM

To: Phillips, Amanda (CCPS) <amanda.phillips@ncdps.gov>; Rules, Oah <oah.rules@oah.nc.gov>

Subject: [External] Notice of Withdrawal of 14B NCAC 19B .0107- Victim Notification for Kits Collected Prior to October
1, 2018

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to
Report Spam.

Attn: Amanda Reeder

Upon further review, the North Carolina Department of Public Safety has decided to withdraw proposed Rule 14B NCAC
19B .0107, as allowed under 26 NCAC 05 .0107. Please remove this rule from consideration by the Rules Review
Commission.

Thank you.

Margaret McDonald

Deputy General Counsel

NC Department of Public Safety
Office of the General Counsel
Mail Service Center 4201
Raleigh, NC 27699-4201

Office (919) 825-2743
margaret.mcdonald@ncdps.gov

www.ncdps.gov

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



